
Dearest CCSs, 
 
I am only reminding you to do the task I assigned during our ZOOM session on April 15th,                  
2020. I am also attaching the text on Road safety. Please, make sure you are familiar and                 
confident with the vocabulary and terminology and that you do all the reading             
comprehension tasks so that we can discuss next we see each other “on the line” - either                 
Zoom or Teams, based on your preferences, please let me know. 
 
Enjoy another wonderful week of this year´s spring. 
 
Ef 


